
 

 

 

Cookie Booth Etiquette Pledge 

 

Since Cookie Booths provide an excellent opportunity to increase public awareness 
of the Girl Scout Organization, it is imperative that proper etiquette and behavior be 
displayed by everyone (girls and adults) at all cookie booths. 

 

1. Always represent GSTOP with pride, following the Girl Scout Promise and 
Law. 

2. Adults should never leave Girl Scouts alone at a booth and at least one 
registered background checked adult should always be at the booth. 

3. Girl Scouts should always wear a Girl Scout shirt, sash, vest, and/or 
membership pin while participating in a cookie booth. 

4. If your troop is scheduled for a booth, please arrive 15 minutes before to  
set-up and always take down your booth at the assigned time. 

5. Take all of your trash, including empty cookies cases. Be sure not to leave 
anything behind. 

6. Don’t forget to bring all of your booth decorations and sales materials. 
7. Food and drinks should not be consumed during a booth sale nor should 

talking or texting on a cell phone. 
8. “Please” and “Thank you” goes a long way, even if the customer says no to 

purchasing cookies. 
9. Be sure to be a sister to every Girl Scout, including girls in other troops who 

have booths before and/or after you. 

 

The person in charge should have the booth sale confirmation email with them. 

 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________  

Girl Scout Signature Date 

 

_____________________________________________________________________________  

Guardian Signature Date 


